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Dear Sir/Madam
 
I am the publisher of the website Kangaroo Court of Australia and I would like to
make some follow-up submissions.
 
As I said in my original submissions the legislation can and will become known as
the “Murdoch Tax” as it is clearly designed to benefit Rupert Murdoch and News
Corp and as other
media have written the daft legislation is identical to the
submissions that News Corp tendered.
 
The draft legislation, with the $150,00 revenue cut off only covers current media
companies and not new media businesses or independent journalists. This means
the new legislation
is about protecting legacy media companies, who are
contracting and sacking journalists at a rapid pace, and does not help facilitate the
growth of new media to fill the void.
 
If the draft legislation is passed without any amendments it has failed the
Australian public and is dud legislation that will ultimately achieve little but
embarrass many.
 
Regards
 
Shane Dowling
Kangaroo Court of Australia
Ph 0411 238 704
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